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November 1, 2022 

 
 
Hon. Michelle L. Phillips  
Secretary to the Commission  
New York State Public Service Commission  
Empire State Plaza Agency Building 3  
Albany, New York 12223-1350  

RE:  Statement of Low Income Customer Affordability Assistance Program (“LICAAP”) 
Discounts 

 
Dear Secretary Phillips: 
 
 Consolidated Edison Company of New York, Inc. is filing the following Statement of 
LICAAP Discounts to PSC No. 9 – Gas, in accordance with Rider E: 
 

LIC Statement No. 2 to PSC No. 9 – Gas 
Effective December 1, 2022 

 
The discounts on this Statement have been updated pursuant to the Commission’s Order 

Adopting Energy Affordability Policy Modifications and Directing Utility Filings, issued August 
12, 2021, in Cases 14-M-0565 and 20-M-0266.  
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 

   
      /s/   William A. Atzl, Jr.        

William A. Atzl, Jr. 
Director 
Rate Engineering Department 

 
 

 Received: 11/02/2022 


